
 

THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

3 July 2018 

 

Excellency,  

 

I would like to inform you that a plenary meeting of the General Assembly to hold a by-

election to the United Nations Human Rights Council to fill in the vacancy by the Western 

European and Other States Group for the term starting on the date of election and expiring on 31 

December 2019, will take place on Friday, 13 July 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in the Conference Room 2. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Miroslav Lajčák 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives  

     and Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


